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Meeting Cancelled 

Our	March	meeting	was	cancelled	
due	to	COVID-19	Stay	At	Home	
Governor	Executive	Orders.	We	were	
unable	to	schedule	alternative	
meeting	plans	due	to	the	timing	of	
the	Executive	Orders.		
	
The	Chapter	Executive	Committee	is	
exploring	online	options	to	continue	
allowing	our	Chapter	to	meet	
monthly	during	this	crisis.		
	
SAR	State	and	National	operations	have	also	been	impacted	by	this	crisis.			
	
Speaking	for	the	Executive	Committee,	we	all	are	looking	forward	to	the	day	when	we	can	safely	resume	
our	in-person	meetings.	
	
Respectively	submitted,	
Thomas	E.	Milson,	Secretary	
		
 

 


